Press Release

A year after the implementation of RDR, Independent v Restricted status is still a very emotive subject for Advice firms. Many former IFAs wish to remain Independent and want to know how they can do this on a practical and commercial basis.

Their typical concerns are:
· Am I getting it right and how will I know?

· What happens if I get it wrong?

· Is it really too hard to be independent?

· What internal processes do I need to have in place to prove independence?
· If I go Restricted – what does that mean in marketing and communication terms?
· There is so much noise and misinformation, who can I trust?
In response to these concerns, PBP has launched an ‘Independence Audit’. This is available in two formats:

Telephone and email based:

They will send you an initial assessment to complete, followed up by a structured telephone call, and then a benchmarked report, with recommended actions.

Onsite service:

They will spend a full day at your offices where they will spend time with the business owners and other key individuals, before completing the benchmark assessment and reviewing the firm’s documentation and client communication process.
The cost range from £500 including vat for the distance based service, to around £2 000 including VAT for the full onsite service.

Susan Jordan, Director of PBP said “We have met with around 700 firms in the last few months at PFS events all around the UK. It is clear that there is more confusion within firms than is healthy. They need to plan where they are going in 2014, and know it’s a safe option. We see these services as a ‘Sense Check’ confirming where firms have got it right, and giving practical guidance where required. It may be that Restricted is the right option for some. We will help clarify the choices firms have”
Phil Billingham, Director of PBP added that “A lot of the confusion is caused by ‘noise’ from parts of the provider industry, who we know have their own agenda. It also seems to be the case that unfortunately, some Compliance Consultants have over-complicated things. We want to simplify the process.”
For further information contact:

susan@philbillingham.org or ring 01206 580733
The Phil Billingham Partnership is a leading provider Regulatory change and Business Consultancy to Independent Financial Advisers and Financial Planners
For more detail visit our website www.philbillingham.org 
